Dear Fellow SRS Members,

I'm pleased to let you'll know that our long time SRS Member, Ms Rita Chew from Lim &
Tan Securities Pte Ltd, aged 91, has been featured in today's The Edge Newsletter
(November 11th to 17th 2024 issue).

Please click on the link below to read this interesting & inspiring article.

https://www.theedgesingapore.com/options/wellness/91s-new-19-veteran-remisier-rita-c
hew-proves-age-truly-just-number

Remisiers are still relevant as long as one is willing to upskill and adapt in this fast
changing financial landscape. We still do provide useful services to clients and hopefully
one day we can move-up the value chain and start managing client investments and be
great Financial Confidants to clients.

Warmest regards,
S Nallakaruppan

President
The Society of Remisiers (Singapore)
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